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(Endowed by George Daniel, 1710)
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 Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

Friday 27th June 2014

Dear Parents                                                                                            
I am so pleased the weather improved so that we were able put on our Sports Day.  Thank you to everyone who came along to support the children.  Didn’t they children do well?
All parents are invited on Thursday 3rd July at 2.45 into school for a food tasting session that Chartwell’s are putting on.   This will give you an opportunity to taste some of the food being served from our kitchen.  There will be some new recipes which they will be trying out.  
Following our visit from Caroline Binch, she has very kindly donated a number of books to the school that she has written or illustrated.  I am sure the children will enjoy reading these and looking at the wonderful illustrations she has created. 
Well done to Kelci and Kiah who worked so well to produce a book at the end of the Gifted Writer’s workshop held at St Mary’s C of E School.  

B and Q have very kindly donated some DIY products to our school.  We are very grateful for all the support we receive from this company. 

Next week we will be welcoming 2 Spanish students into our school.

The children have worked hard on their surfboards and we are all very much looking forward to being part of the Mazey Day Parade on Saturday.  Children will need to be dropped off at St John’s Hall by 10.4 5 am wearing surfing/beach clothing, but please not flip flops.   Children need to be picked up from St John’s Hall at the end of parade by parents. It would be great to have all the children participating.  Many thanks for your continued support. 
Next Friday we will be taking part in a scarecrow making day with John Keyes.  Thank you to those who have sent in old clothes so far.  If you have any more adult size old clothes or white sheets please send them in, we could do with some more.  Many thanks

If you have a chance, please do visit the large tent on the Wharfside car park where our children’s work is being displayed.  3 of our children received fantastic prizes for their work.  

Orders are now being taken for School Uniform.  Please see attached form. 

July

3rd 
-  Food tasting session for future school dinner choices

7-9th 
-  Residential trip to Porthpean

11th 
-  Trip to Trengwainton to view our scarecrows

14th 
-  School trip to The Hall for Cornwall London Philharmonic Orchestra

16th 
-  Go Global Summer Concert

18th 
-  KS1 special treat!!

23rd 
-  Leaver’s assembly 2-3pm
Headteacher’s Award
This week goes to Jowan Garcia for displaying a positive attitude and excellent behaviour both in and out of school.  Well done .
Star readers
Key Stage 1

Noah Garcia-Townsend

Isabella Garcia-Townsend

Key Stage 2
Jowan Garcia

Kayden Salmon-Curtin

Harry Figg

Abigail Fox

Sebastian Asbury-Semmens 

Pre School Award 
This week goes to Miley Lorys for learning to ride her bike without stabilisers 
Helen Pearce

Headteacher
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